
 
 
 
Dear Members of SOWC, 
 
With great regret, I am resigning from the Status of Women Committee. 
I have recently taken a new position that is calling for many meetings in the 
evening hours. Combined with my night school classes, I'm afraid that I can no 
longer responsibly serve on the Committee. Thank you for allowing me to be a 
part of the most amazing Sub-Committee ever. Best wishes and good luck with 
all of your endeavours! 
 
Regards, 
 
Heather Judson 
 
 


